
Oliver Hoban

From:
Sent: 01 May 2025 09:03
To: Development Control
Subject: RE: 4/25/2015/0F1 - PENHAVEN, NORTH LANE, HAVERIGG

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good morning, Oli 
 
Following the town council meeting last night, I can confirm that they have no objections in principle 
to this application. 
 
Regards 
 
Cath Jopson 
Clerk to Millom Town Council 
 


